RM253

From: Anderson, Ashley SHA <Ashley.Anderson@saskhealthauthority.ca>
Sent: 03/07/2025 3:47 PM

To: '‘RM253"

Subject: RE: Davidson Health Centre - updates for stakeholders

Hello:

We have had no formal resignations from any physician in town.

Dr. Sodhi’s contract would expire in August 2025 and he would be required to renew it then. He has expressed some
desire to leave more so for personal reasons. As of yesterday, he was thinking he was going to stay so | am hopeful he
will renew.

As for Dr. Sadaat Torabian, he has not resigned — he has voiced that he may be resigning but nothing official.
We will keep you in the loop as soon as we hear anything further.

Thank you for reaching directly to me! Please continue to do so.

Have a nice weekend,

Ashley Anderson BScN RN

Health Services Manager — Davidson Health Centre, Davidson/Craik Primary Care Clinics, Davidson/Craik Home Care
Saskatchewan Health Authority | Ph: 306-567-2332 | Cell: 306-561-7089 | Fax: 306-567-2073
ashley.anderson@saskhealthauthority.ca

Vacation Alert — | will be out of the office beginning March 19, 2025. | will return on Monday, March 31, 2025.

The Saskatchewan Health Authority works in the spirit of truth and reconciliation, acknowledging Saskatchewan as the traditional territory of First
Nations and Métis People.

This email message may contain confidential and/or privileged information. It is intended only for the addressee(s). Any unauthorized disclosure is strictly
prohibited. If you are not a named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Please notify the sender immediately by email if you have
received this email by mistake and delete this email from your system.

From: RM253 <rm253@sasktel.net>

Sent: Friday, March 7, 2025 2:23 PM

To: Anderson, Ashley SHA <Ashley.Anderson@saskhealthauthority.ca>
Subject: RE: Davidson Health Centre - updates for stakeholders

Good afterncon Ashley:

The Reeve, Len Palmer, has had rate payers approaching him regarding potential doctor shortages in Davidson. And if
so, how would this affect our Health Centre?

Would you be able to provide any information on this matter?

Thanks in Advance,



